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Taxing individual items, such as vehicles & tires is a sales tax, which is contrary to 

our state constitution.  

 

We don’t need, nor want any new taxes. The people want & should expect our 

representatives to be efficient with our money! We, the taxpayers must make difficult 

choices with the limited money we earn & our ever growing expenses, the state 

should as well.  

 

Our state is rich with so many resources, such as over mature timber stands & 

stands with rotting & dead standing forests. We should be logging that for revenue, 

not taxing an already over taxed public.  

 

This would make our forests healthier, make the people healthier (less forests 

burning) and make Oregon green again financially & environmentally.  

 

 


